
GENERAL NOTES

ROYAL SOCIETY OF MEDICINE.

I Wimpole Street, London, W. I.

Section of Laryngology.—The next Meeting of the Section will be held
on Friday, 5th December, at 5 P.M.

President, Mr F. A. Rose. Hon. Secretaries, Mr V. E. Negus, 133
Harley Street, London, W. I, and Mr Lowndes Yates, 33 Weymouth Street,
London, W. 1.

Section of Otology.—The next Meeting of the Section will take place
on Friday, 5th December, at 9.30 A.M.

President, Mr A. R. Tweedie. Hon. Secretaries, Mr L. Graham-Brown,
32 Devonshire Place, London, W. 1, and Mr Leslie Powell, 5 Bath Road,
Reading. There will be a discussion on " Intracranial Complications of
Otitic Origin."

* * *

Sir James Dundas-Grant has been made a Membre d'Honneur of the
Belgian Society of Oto-Rhino-Laryngology.

At the Annual Dinner of the Central London Throat and Ear Hospital,
which was held recently, a presentation of a silver tankard was made to
Dr Dan McKenzie on his retirement from the active staff of the Hospital
and in recognition of his distinguished services to it.

832

https://doi.org/10.1017/S002221510003543X Published online by Cambridge University Press

https://doi.org/10.1017/S002221510003543X


https://doi.org/10.1017/S002221510003543X Published online by Cambridge University Press

https://doi.org/10.1017/S002221510003543X


https://doi.org/10.1017/S002221510003543X Published online by Cambridge University Press

https://doi.org/10.1017/S002221510003543X



